HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING 
COUNCIL MEETING

JANUARY 10, 2011
OPERATING BUSINESS
Call to Order
Our meeting was called to order by Mrs. Emily Campbell at 3:48 PM.   Those present were Emily Campbell, Mitch Corbin, Mary Borders, Jena Hornback, and Stephanie Williams Elliott.  
Agenda

After reviewing the agenda, Stephanie Williams Elliott made a motion to accept the agenda as written.  Mitch Corbin seconded this with consensus being reached by the Council.  After this motion, the meeting began.
December Minutes

Minutes were reviewed from the December 13, 2011 meeting.  After reviewing the minutes, a motion was made by Mary Borders and seconded by Jena Hornback to accept the minutes as revised.  Consensus was reached by the Council. 
Public Comment
Visitor Gary Milby, Associate Superintendant of Finance from the Hardin County Board of Education, was in attendance in today’s meeting and addressed the Council. 
Also in attendance today was Janet Robinson, FRC Coordinator for Heartland Elementary.  She presented her action plan to the Council and explained what the plan entailed for the school.  After a question and answer session, Mrs. Robinson dismissed herself from the rest of the meeting. 

Good News Report

Mrs. Campbell reported that Ms. Whelan would be starting Art Club and Mr. Corbin would be starting the Fitness Club.  Also the annual Jump Rope for Heart will be in February as well.
STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT

MAP Data
Mrs. Campbell reported that MAP testing has started.  Hopefully no snow days will interrupt the schedule. The children are excited to know that they are reading and meeting goals.
PLANNING

PD
PD plans needs to be submitted by February 28, 2012.  Ideas and comments are welcome.
Site Base Roundtable
The Roundtable will be held at Heartland, February 21, 2012 at 5 pm.  The Council discussed various ways to present on that night from and district and schoolwide level.
BUDGET REPORT

Per Pupil Allocation/Local Budget
The per pupil budget was reviewed by the Council Mitch Corbin made a motion to accept the per pupil budget and a second was received by Mary Borders.  
The local budget was also reviewed and a motion was made by Stephanie Williams Elliott and seconded by Mitch Corbin to accept the local budget.  Consensus was reached by the Council on both budgets.

NEW BUSINESS
Accident Report

The Council reviewed the accident report with no action taken after some discussion.
FRC Action Plan
The Council went over the FRC action plan presented earlier in the meeting.  After discussion, Stephanie Williams Elliott made a motion to accept the plan and Mary Borders seconded it.  Consensus was reached by the Council.
OLD BUSINESS

The Council briefly discussed the upcoming Site Base election and the policies and bylaws.  
EXECUTIVE SESSION

The Council went into Executive Session at 4:45 pm with a motion make by Mitch Corbin to discuss personnel issues.  
The Council came out at 4:48 pm and a motion was made by Mitch Corbin to recommend to Superintendant, Nanette Johnston, to hire the following personnel:
Rebecca Rebelias
½ time ESS position
Mary Borders seconded this motion.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Mrs. Campbell made the following announcements:

A. Learning Checks, January 18th (Reading), January 19th (Math)

B. MAP Testing, January 3rd – February 3rd
AGENDA

The next special held meeting will be held February 13, 2012 at 3:30 pm.
With no further items on the agenda, Jena Hornback made a motion to adjourn the meeting with a second by Mary Borders.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:25 pm with consensus reached by the Council.
Respectfully submitted,
Sue Boggs, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary
